
-----Original Message----- 
From: Adam Herstein [mailto:aherstein@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 8:17 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Mixed Use Zones Testimony 
 
I oppose the downzoning from CM2 to CM1 in commercial districts as it doesn't allow the city to meet 
its goals of more people living in walkable town center areas. 
 
Adam Herstein 
3115 SE 52nd Av  
Portland OR 97206  
 


